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26th June 2019 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

This year’s Sports Days are fast approaching us. This year they will be held on the following 
dates: 
Years 1 and 2 - Tuesday 2nd July at 9:30 a.m. 
Years 3 and 4 - Wednesday 3rd July at 9:30 a.m. 
Years 5 and 6 - Tuesday 9th July at 12:45 p.m. 
 
To mark our 70th birthday, this year, we wanted to retain some of our usual races but also 
incorporate a few traditional games and races, which will make this year’s Sports Day more 
competitive.  
 
The children should wear black shorts and a coloured t-shirt to represent the ‘house’ that 
they are in. A slip should have been sent home with your child, to identify the colour of their 
house (red, yellow, green or blue). They should also wear trainers/pumps that are 
appropriate for the races. Children in KS1 (Year 1 and 2) are asked to come to school already 
in their sportswear, whereas KS2 (Year 3-6) are expected to come to school dressed in their 
school uniform, and will change into their kit at school.  
 
In addition to the above, could you please ensure that your child has a sun hat, sun cream 
and a water bottle in school on their Sports Day.  
 
Please also note that no photos are to be taken on the sports days due to not having the 
permissions of all parents.  
 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you at our Sports Days. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Miss R Kohli 
Executive Headteacher 
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